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Mr. J. P, O'Reilly, Director

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW - Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Subject: GE-WMD ORGANIZATIONAL CHANGE
This letter is to advise you of the following organizational
change at the General Electric Company Wilmington Manufactup
Department: 3

Manager - Nuclear Safety Engineering

Dr. Milton E. McLain has been appointed to th
position of Manager - Nuclear Safety
Engineering, effective January 4, 1982,
replacing the previous manager, JA Mohrbacher.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact v ' —
me.

Very truly yours,
GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

Chocke M ;&a,/,..

Charles M. Vaughan, Acting Manager
Licensing & Compliance Audits
M/C J26
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cc: Mr. W. T. Crow, NRC-Washington
Mr. D. H. Brown, State of NC

Mr. C. B. Brown, State of NC
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